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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back to the summer term! It was an interesting start to the week, with the rain and hail that soaked us all on 

Monday morning. Between the showers, we have enjoyed some brighter weather outdoors and it has been great to see the 

children involved in their tennis lessons with Mr Yeomans throughout the week. 

On Wednesday afternoon we were represented wonderfully by Freya, Lauren, Alfie and Benjamin, who took part in the Year 

5 Maths Challenge at Holywell Primary School. The children worked really positively together and were great ambassadors 

for our school. 

We have also been pleased to re-start our offer of extracurricular clubs this week. There have been new clubs for running, 

craft and Dobble, with Warhammer Club due to start next week! We will be continuing our netball, football and hockey clubs 

through to the end of the summer term. Additionally, Year 5 children have started six weeks of swimming lessons and Year 6 

will have their lessons next half term. 

As ever, we have a busy week coming up. I am sure many of you will remember the children talking about last year’s visit 

from SkipBeatz and the Skipping Ninja! Pete Thompson is back with us next Thursday, when all the children will enjoy a 

performance in the school hall and class workshops with Pete on the playground. This should be a great day. As ever, we are 

grateful to the fundraising efforts of our PTA, who are funding this whole-school activity for us. 

We received many Parent Governor Applications, so thank you.  I will hopefully be able to make an announcement next 

week. 

Looking ahead, there are two further PTA events on the final day of this half term, Friday 24th May. The PTA are funding our 

visit from the Royal Institute for our Science Day, which will include a Community Show at 3.30pm. Then later on the same 

evening, the PTA are hosting a Colour Run on the school field, which will include a small number of stalls, a BBQ and a bar. It 

should be a great way for our community to end the half term, so please look out for more information on this event in the 

coming weeks. 

With best wishes, 

Mr Martin. 

@fenhilp 

 
Fri, 26th April - Yr3/4 Bikeability for those who signed 
up. 
 
Mon, 6th May - School Closed (May Day) 
 
13th - 16th May - KS2 SATS and Year 6 breakfasts  
 
Fri, 24th May - Royal Institute Science Day & PTA 
Colour Run (after school) 
 
Mon, 27th - Friday, 31st May - Half Term 
 
Monday, 3rd - Training Day (School Closed) 
 
Friday, 7th - Fathers & Others Present Day Room 
 
Wednesday, 12th  - Fathers & Others Present Day 
Room 

Dates, Reminders & Other Info… 

  
Friday, 28th June - PTA Outdoor Disco (FenHil Festival) 
 
Thursday 6th June - 11th July - Swimming for Yr6 

https://www.skipbeatz.com/

